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Hi 
 
Thanks for the information.
 
I will email the letter of notice to all residents in the vicinity of the project site when the design is
finalized and get contact details from grace?
 
Do you have the contact details for 42 James Street as well?
 
Regards,
 
Morteza Fini 
Project Manager  |  Capital & Major Projects
T  

 
From: @darebin.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 January, 2023 10:33 AM
To: Morteza Fini <xxxxxxx.xxxx@xxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx>
Cc: @darebin.vic.gov.au>; 

darebin.vic.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Letter of Notice
 
Hi Morteza,
 
Please find attached the owner contact details for . The Revenue Dept

 will be able to give you the contact details for . I think it is a Body
Corporate.
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From: @darebin.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January, 2023 12:20 PM
To: Morteza Fini @darebin.vic.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Letter of Notice
 
Hi Morteza,
 
The letter looks good.
I have made some minor changes, see attached.
The letter would best be signed off by yourself.
 
I would also recommend attaching a pdf of the GIS, highlighting the extent of the works.
 
Cheers,
 

 
Coordinator Integrated Water Management  |  Capital & Major Projects
T 

 
From: Morteza Fini @darebin.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2023 11:53 AM

s.33(1)

s.33(1)

Out of Scope

Out of Scope

Out of Scope



To: @darebin.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Letter of Notice
 
Hi 
 
Please find attached the draft of the notification letter for your review and comments.
 
Regards,
 
Morteza Fini 
Project Manager  |  Capital & Major Projects
T  
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